From:

Sent:

Friday, February 26, 2021 11:36 AM

То:

Consultation

Subject:

School calendar

I appreciate the opportunity to have input on the school calendar for the next couple of years.

My family and I enjoy the two week spring break as it allows us to wind down and get outside.

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of **NLPS**. Receivers of this email are reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.

From:

Sent:

Monday, March 1, 2021 10:16 AM

To:

Consultation

Subject:

Re: Community Engagement - Seeking your Feedback

n>

CAUTION: External Message

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the upcoming school calendar.

I believe that two weeks is too long for spring break; especially this year (20-21) after having lost most of the 19-20 school year.

I find it extremely difficult to find appropriate child care as I do not have enough leave and the city progams are full. I struggle to keep them supervised and engaged for two whole weeks, especially when it is in addition to Easter holidays.